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Myers, Jeanie

IEXTERNALI relief from By-Law 27 0-2044

Good afternoon Jeanie

I am sending this Email in follow up to the telephone message I left on june 13 2023.

I reside at 8 Brookdale Crescent Bramalea Ontario, now Known as Brampton and have made

this single family residence my home for over 25 years.

We moved to this wonderful Area Known as the "B" soction do to its construction of well built Single family

Bungalows and beautiful well kept residences with a strong community presence.

Ri I have recently retired giving more time to be at Home, We are concerned about the variances applied for the

dwclling at 6 Brookdale Crescent both
in height and lot coverage which will cause shadow impacts and reduce the overall enjoyment of privacy for our

families.As well as upsetting the uniformity of the neighborhood.

We have seen how these have divided communities .

For these reasons .

WE DO NOT want relief from By-law 270-2004 regarding this
ard# 7

Thank you for your attention to this matter
yours truly
Long time Bamalea Resident
and voting citizen

Cal Meloche
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